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PARKER 

REGISTER OF WILLS 
February 15, 2019 

Dear Friends, 

I am proud to announce that our 12th Annual Spring Breakfast with the Register will be held 
on Thursday, March 21,2019 from 7:30AM to 9:30AM at Brian Boru Irish Restaurant and 
Pub, located at 489 Ritchie Highway, in Severna Park 

For 12 years now, with your unwavering support and dedication to our cause, I have been 
able to serve you and the citizens of Anne Arundel County in their most dire of times. Throughout 
my time in office, I have come to cherish and appreciate just how many of you trust my ability to 
serve these families. 

Your continued support, for which I am deeply appreciative, made it possible for us to be 
successful last November. My staff (who I consider to be the best in the business!) and I work hard 
every day to continue to be worthy of that support. Our level of customer service is second to none, 
however we nonetheless are always looking for ways to improve. We are working hard every day 
to bring the most current technology to the office in order to make your experience as efficient as 
possible, while never compromising our commitment to personalized customer service in a caring 
and pleasant environment. 

It is an honor to serve you as your Register of Wills. As it has been from day one, my door 
remains open to you and your ideas, comments, or concerns. 
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